
 
 

City of Hillsdale 
97 North Broad Street 
Hillsdale, MI  49242 

(517) 437-6441 
 

Public Notice 
 

The Board of Public Utilities (BPU)  
 

will hold a meeting on 
 

Tuesday, November 20, 2018 at 7:00 pm 
 

The meeting initially scheduled for November 13, 2018 has 
been canceled and rescheduled for the 20th. 

 
The meeting will be held in the 

Conference Room at  
BPU Offices, 45 Monroe Street, Hillsdale, MI  49242 

 
 
 

Stephen M. French, City Clerk 
Posted: October 10, 2018 
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